
 

                                                                                  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter            11th March 2022 

 April 2021 

 

 
Headteacher Awards awarded on 4th March 2022 

 
Reception: This week in Reception class the Head Teacher award is going to: 

Koa for coming back after half term with such a fantastic attitude to his learning and always 
willing to contribute ideas! 
Bali for his enthusiasm towards our new topic this half term 'People who help us' and drawing and 
labelling his own fire engine. 

 
Year 1: The Headteacher awards this week go to Arthur for working really hard with his presentation and 

Poppy for working hard in English to write instructions on how to brush our teeth. 

Year 2: Headteacher awards for Josie M for working really hard in maths and getting all of her 2-digit take 

2-digit equations correct and James for thinking about his body and identifying when he is low. 

Year 3: Last week's Headteacher awards go to Vassili and Jake. Vassili had been a superstar learner in all 

areas all week! He came in on Monday with a very positive learning attitude which he kept up all 

week. He worked well in English independently using strategies taught to help him with his learning. 

Great self-regulating behaviour.! He was focussed in Maths with new learning of formal 

multiplication methods. Well done Vassili, it was lovely to see! Headteacher award also went to 

Jake for working hard on his writing conferencing target and trying to include it in his writing. Well 

done Jake.  

Year 4: Roanna and Daisy for achieving Personal Best ZPDs on Star Reader!  Well done girls and keep up 
the great reading. 
Holly - For working so hard in our Maths lessons on fractions this week.  She has been putting her 
hand up to answer questions a lot which is great!   Well done Holly. 

 

Year 5: George - for trying really hard with his editing and enhancing, and for beginning to push himself 
more independently.  
Kira - for follow instructions more diligently and therefore meeting learning objectives. Well done, 
and keep it up! 

 

Year 6: A whole class award for excellent behaviour and representing the school well during the trip to the 

Lizard Lighthouse. 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception:  Vinnie for super subitising. 
Year 1:  Darcie for independently logging onto a computer. 
Year 2:  Edie for trying really hard with phonics. 
Year 3:  Paige for progress in arithmetic. 
Year 4:  Kaelyn for working quietly. 
Year 5:  Jack for 100% in a spelling test. 
Year 6:  Esme for handing in homework on time. 

Year 6 
 

Congratulations to Brooke T who earnt 

her Pen Licence last week. Well done! 

 

Support for Ukraine 
 

We are overwhelmed with the amount of donations for the people of Ukraine from you all.  Thank you so very 
much. 
 
We would like to continue our support by asking all children to dress in yellow and blue (Ukraine’s flag) on Friday 
18th March and donating what you can to the Disaster Emergency Committee. 
 
The Disaster Emergency Committee are in Ukraine and neighbouring countries providing food, water, shelter and 
medical assistance to refugees and displaced people. 
  
They can make your donations really matter by spending the money on the right things at the right time in the right 
areas.   
  
£30 could provide essential hygiene supplies for three people for one month 
£50 could provide blankets for four families 
£100 could provide emergency food for two families for one month 
  
Here is the link to donate, and don’t forget to add gift aid if you are a UK taxpayer which will add an extra 25p for 
every £1 you give. 
 
To donate, use this link:  https://www.dec.org.uk/  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

We have taken a large bulk of the Ukraine donations to Holy 
Trinity church in St Austell.  Unfortunately, we were unable 
to take the clothes but we are hoping to take them at a later 
date.  We can accept more donations but only toiletries, 
personal hygiene products, feminine items, baby items 
(wet wipes/nappies etc) and medication.  All items should 
be new and in original packaging please. 
We cannot accept clothes for the time being. 
 

 

A big thank you to the 
pupils of Year 6 who 
helped sort through the 
donations! 

 

https://www.dec.org.uk/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day Winners 

 

 

 

 

  

Flora as The 

Highway Rat! 
Bailey as Willy 

Wonka! 

 

Ella as Gangsta 

Granny! 

 

Kloe as Iron Man! 

  

 

 

Well done to everyone who dressed 

up for World Book Day! You all looked 

fantastic!  Below are some selected 

photographs. Apologies we can’t fit 

everyone on the newsletter! 

Harry as Billionaire 

Boy! 

Reception Class Year 1 

Year 2 Year 3 

Year 4 

Jake as Bert! 
(Mary 
Poppins) 

Year 5 

Riley as Bear 

Grylls! 

Year 6 



 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 
   

 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 
   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 
 
 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 
 

The School Council's wellbeing video is now available to view on the website. The school council have worked 
hard to think of ways that we can all look after our wellbeing and also to celebrate what activities we do to 
support our wellbeing in school. Please watch it to see how we can all look after the way we feel in a positive 
way. 
 
https://www.roche.cornwall.sch.uk/wellbeing/ 

 
 

 
 
 

Tilly’s Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday, I made a new friend!  This is Toby the tortoise.  He belongs to 

Mrs Carlin and was brought in to support the book of “The Tortoise and the 

Hare”.  (It’s probably for the best that no-one bought in a Hare!) 

 

Toby really wanted to be my friend, but I wasn’t so sure.  It’s hard to make 

friends when they pull their head, feet and tail into their shell and look 

like a pretty stone!   

 

Toby is 7 and will grow slowly over time.  He could potentially reach over 

100 years old!  It was nice to meet you Toby! 

 

Love Tilly x 

 

https://www.roche.cornwall.sch.uk/wellbeing/


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dandelion Training are a fantastic company who we regular use to up-skill our staff both at Roche, and across the 

academy trust. 

On Wednesday March 30th, between 7pm and 7:45pm, they are kindly offering a free, online training for parents on 

how to develop a love of reading in children. Their trainings are fun, relaxed and informal – and they won’t force you 

to offer ideas or have your camera on! Reading really is the cornerstone of learning, and whilst many children learn 

to decode (physically read words) fluently, often the ability to comprehend or the enjoyment reading can bring, 

often takes some encouragement, particularly if reading has been a challenge so far!  

 

Sign up for free and see how you can support your child at: https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/raising-a-reader-

top-tips-for-parents-to-foster-a-love-of-reading-free-training/ 

 

Queen’s Jubilee Celebration 
 

As the Queen’s Jubilee falls in the May half term, schools have an extra day in lieu of the bank holiday to celebrate the 
Queen’s Jubilee.  Our day is Friday 22nd July, therefore we break up for the summer on Thursday 21st July 2022. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

This year for science week, KS2 can design their 
own poster and KS1 can colour the picture 
associated with British science week.  
Mrs Gardner will then choose a winner from 
each Key Stage. 
Good luck! 
(Posters being sent home with your child) 

https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/raising-a-reader-top-tips-for-parents-to-foster-a-love-of-reading-free-training/
https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/raising-a-reader-top-tips-for-parents-to-foster-a-love-of-reading-free-training/

